UGEC MEETING MINUTES
May 21, 2009

Present:  Jean Edwards, Jeanne Fraker, Rich Bullock, Carol Loranger, Carole Endres, Kim Stewart, Mindy Diesslin, and Dave Reynolds.

The minutes of the April 19, 2009 meeting were approved. These minutes will be posted on the UCAPC website.

Approximately 50 faculty and staff attended the GE Recognition Day where 22 faculty members were recipients of the Excellence in Teaching Award.  Dr. Steven Angel welcomed the guests and Dean Taylor introduced the keynote speaker, Dr. Terrel Rhodes. Dr. Rhodes, Vice President for the Office of Quality, Curriculum and Assessment at the Association of American Colleges and Universities (AAC&U) presentation was entitled, “Give Students a Compass: Essential Learning for the 21st Century.”  This power point presentation will be posted on the GE website.

The assessment report for SOC 200 was approved.

The assessment report for EC 290 was approved.

The course modification for STT 160 was approved.

A draft of the writing requirement under semesters was distributed.

The June UGEC meeting was canceled and members were encouraged to attend one of the faculty open forums for General Education.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am.
